
 

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, May 27 
      7:30 AM Holy Trinity……………Don Firment  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..……..Jerry & Pauline Westendorf  
Tuesday, May 28 
     7:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………….Pat McEldowney  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Living & deceased members  
                                                             Zimmerman & Slattery families 
Wednesday, May 29 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………...Intention of Patrick McDonald  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………… John Kuntz Jr. 
Thursday, May 30 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………...Sheryl Hutchinson  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………… Zoma Anselme Alfred Sidsore 
Friday, May 31 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………...John M. Payne & Family  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Grace Lee 
   Saturday, June 1 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel………….......All Unborn Children & their   
                                                               Parents  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………… Gerald & Stephen Gillotti 
      4:30 PM  St. Joseph…………..…...For our parishioners  
      5:15 PM  Emmanuel………………For our parishioners  
Sunday, June 2 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………Thomas Sheetz  
    10:00 AM  St. Joseph…………........Nathan & Sammie Whitford  
    10:30 AM  Emmanuel……………...David Baumann  
    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………For our parishioners  
 
 

Next Week’s Readings:  
  

Acts 7:55-60; Ps 97:1-2, 6-7, 9; Rv 22:12-14, 16-17, 20; Jn 17:20-26; 
 
 
  

Confessions Schedule 
Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 
Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 
St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  
 
 

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 
Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 
Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 
Michelle Carner, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 
Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 

E-mail: ht_busmgr@sbcglobal.net 
Deacon Michael Leo 

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 
Marina Dodaro, Secretary 

Lynda Middleton, DRE/Pastoral Associate 
Krista Schupbach, Music Director 

Shaughn Phillips, Region 7 Evangelization & 
Young Adult Ministry 

 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 
Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 
E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  
Bradley Wilson, Music Director 

 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  
Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the fir st weekend of the month. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the par ish office 
 

For Baptisms, Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 May 26,  2019 

6th Sunday of Easter 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Matthew Keller, C.PP.S. 
In residence:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

 Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
www.cpps-preciousblood.org  

http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.holytrinitydayton.org
http://www.stjosephdayton.org
http://www.cpps-preciousblood.org


FR. MATT’S REFLECTION 
 
Are we who we say we are? Or do the actions of our lives reflect 
something different than who we say we really are?  
 
I do and I do not like these questions. What I do not like about these 
questions is the wording. I mean there is just something weird about 
the wording of these questions that makes me feel a little uncomfort-
able. Yet, as weird as these questions sound there is some wisdom in 
them. They invite us to look at ourselves in the mirror and ask, “How 
am I doing at living the vision of who I say that I am?” How am I 
doing at living the vision of who God wants me to be? How am I 
doing at keeping the Lord’s word? 
 
The ‘experts’ like to tell us that we are to love the person that we see 
in the mirror, and we are not supposed to be critical of the person 
that we see. Or they may try telling us that the person that we see in 
the mirror is a mess and needs to change. Still another may say the 
only person that has control over the person that you see in the mir-
ror is you. But you know, from my experience of looking at myself 
in the mirror, I typically see a person of beauty. I see a person that is 
living into the vision of who I and God wants me to be. At the same 
time, I also see a person that is not living into the person I want to 
be, that person who God wants me to be. I see a mess and that tells 
me that I have work to do if I want to be living better into this vision. 
 
In our scriptures today we hear of the early Christians doing what 
they think is best to remain faithful to keeping the Lord’s Word. In 
doing this they were living into the early vision of what it means to 
be Christian. And the disciples were successful at doing this. I mean 
as the apostles preach this message we hear “three thousand persons 
were added” (Acts 2:41) on one day and other places we read about 
how more people were added to the church. As the church grows, the 
question becomes, “How are we to be faithful to the Word of God? “ 
How do we live into this vision of being Christian? Some leaders 
said they needed to follow the Mosaic practice and others said they 
did not. They were not sure so they prayed and sought the guidance 
of the Holy Spirit and God gave a new direction on how they were to 
be faithful to the word of God. This new direction led them “to ab-
stain from meat sacrificed to idols, from meats of strangled animals, 
and from unlawful marriage” (Acts 15:29) 
 
Fast forward to 2019, we are still followers of the Lord and Chris-
tians. We are still striving to be faithful to the Word of God. Like our 
ancestors we live the faith that has been handed on to us. Like the 
early church it is not always clear for us how we are to live that vi-
sion. It is through prayer and the Holy Spirit that our faith evolves 
and as it evolves the Lord leads us. Sometimes leading us to some-
where different than our ancestors. Are we open to where the Holy 
Spirit is leading us? Are we open to living in that vision the Lord has 
for us? 

   
REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
2019 Wedding Anniversary Certificates:  
Married couples celebrating a significant wedding anniversary  
(25, 40, 50, 60, 65, 70, 75) this year are invited to request a  
congratulatory certificate from Archbishop Schnurr. Request your 
certificate by calling the Office for Marriage & Family Life (513) 
421-3131 ext. 2621, or by visiting their website at 
http://www.catholiccincinnati.org/ministries-offices/family-life/. 
 
Married couples celebrating their 50th wedding anniversary in 2019 
are invited to a Golden Anniversary Mass on August 3rd at 4:30 pm. 
There will be two Masses, one at Our Lady of the Immaculate Con-
ception, Dayton, Archbishop Dennis Schnurr, celebrant and one at 
St. Peter in Chains Cathedral, Cincinnati, Bishop Joseph Binzer, cel-
ebrant. You can register for one of these Masses when you request 
your certificate.  

 REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

The Knights of Columbus, Dayton Council 500, would like to 
recognize as our May Family of the Month, Brad and Abby Wil-
son and their children as organist and choir for their artful and 
spiritual leadership at St. Joseph Church liturgies. Thank you for 
all you do for St. Joseph. 
 
College Students!  Looking for  something to do while you are 
home this summer? Join other college students every Tuesday in 
June and July at St. Francis of Assisi Church from 6:30-8:30 pm 
for On the Lawn! Get a free dinner, join in praise and worship, 
and listen to a great talk on the story of the prodigal son. For 
more information or questions email Shaughn at sphil-
lips@daytondowntowncatholic.com. 
 
Youth Elect Service retreat! Y.E.S. 
Teens who have completed 6th grade through graduating high 
school are invited to participate in this apostolic retreat helping 
seniors with ordinary chores around the house i.e., yard work, 
washing windows, spring cleaning etc. The retreat begins on 
Friday, July 26th to get acquainted, distribute work assignments 
and equipment and to pray. Saturday morning teams will be sent 
out after 7:30am Mass at Holy Trinity.  
 

If you are an elderly parishioner and need some help with 
chores around the house, our Region 7 teens would love to come 
and help you. Adults are need to serve as crew leaders. Crew 
leaders can be college freshman through retiree age.  
 

To request help for your house project or to volunteer as a Youth 
Worker or Adult Crew Leader please contact Lynda Middleton 
at 937-228-1223 or lyndamiddleton9@gmail.com or Fr. Matt at 
mattkeller1988@gmail.com.  
 
Evangelization 101 Workshop 
Learn how to invite your friends and neighbors into a relation-
ship with Jesus through one of our evangelization workshops. 
Registration is required. Free breakfast/dinner will be provided. 
Register with Shaughn by calling 937-228-1223 or email sphil-
lips@daytondowntowncatholic.com. May 28th 6-8pm at Holy 
Trinity, and June 1st 9-11am and June 4th 6-8pm at Emmanuel.  
 
Young Adults: Need Direction For Your Week?  
Come to Dayton Downtown Catholics Young Adult’s Gospel 
Prayer Sessions (GPS)! Pray with the Sunday gospel with other 
young adults every Monday at 8pm at Holy Trinity’s Rectory.  
For more information contact Shaughn at sphil-
lips@daytondowntowncatholic.com.  
 
Health Ministry Pilgrimage…Tamil Nadu, Mangalakudi 
St. Gaspar Parish was recently built in the Diocese of Sivagangai 
and staffed by C.PP.S Missionaries. The Church is built close to 
the site of the martyrdom of St. John the Britto, SJ. This is a 
pilgrimage site dedicated to the patron Saint of the Diocese.  
St. John de Britto entered the region as a Jesuit missionary from 
Europe and became the bedrock of faith for thousands of people. 
He was beheaded at Oriyur on Feb 4, 1693 by a regional king for 
preaching about Jesus Christ and establishing churches.  
  

Reflection - Our devoted, wholehearted service given to Christ 
in the poor is a living proof to the church that we are a living 
part of the body of Christ and that Christ is pleased with us and 
shares His love for His Father with us."  p 273 
 

Miles Totals - Exercise miles -157, and Spiritual miles were 
1,040 for a total of 1,197. We are only 2,827 miles from our 
goal, to date we have gone 15,653 miles. An error was made in 
last week's bulletin in relation to the last week to submit miles, 
June 2nd is the last date to submit your miles. So anyone who 
has been saving miles to get up over the edge to our goal of 
18,480 miles you can submit them for another week.    
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Prayer List                                                            
Daniel Branch                 Andy Kleinhenz          Tony Rocco  
Bernard Chachula           Thomas Ledinsky        Eric Rosenthal                                                                                               
Michael Dalessio            Mike McDonald          Randy Rosenthal    
Rick Emerick                  Wayne Meny               Molly Schneider   
Annette & John Fohl      Patricia Mudd              Annie Troutman   
Helen & Gene                 Mike Riahle                Evelyn Varmuza 
George Hendrix             Jan Timerding         
  

Join us after  the 10:30 Mass this Sunday to celebrate the 
ordination of Fr. Christian Cone! 
 

Update On Deacon Baldwin:  I would like to thank you from 
the bottom of my heart for your prayers for my health and for 
Heather and the family. July of last year I was diagnosed with 
Stage IV lung cancer that included tumors on my spine and in my 
brain. Thanks to God’s mercy and your prayers the treatment I am 
receiving has stopped the progress of the cancer. The particular 
genetic form of cancer was one that recently had a targeted drug 
developed specifically for it and I am responding to the drug quite 
well, thanks be to God! Only 4% of those with the kind of cancer I 
have can take the drug and respond to it. The drug is not a cure, but 
has given me a new lease on life that I consider a miraculous gift 
from God! Whether a cure will come in the future I leave in His 
loving hands. I am at peace with whatever Our Lord has in store for 
me. In any case, thank you for your continued prayers and know 
that Heather and I are so very grateful for the love and concern you 
have shown us during this time. Yours in Christ, Deacon Baldwin 
 

Results of the Parish Pastoral Council election have been 
tabulated. It was an extremely close race. Congratulations to Steve 
Berning and Mike Harmon on their election to 3 year terms as At 
Large PPC Members. Thanks to both of them for running. Thanks 
also to Richard Hicks, Alan Mostrom and Mike Stoner for their 
willingness to run for election, to the parishioners who took time to 
place names in nomination, and to the more than 120 parishioners 
who voted. 
 

Attention Graduates!  There will be a special blessing for  high 
school and college graduates at the 10:30 a.m. Mass on June 2. A 
parish reception will follow in the basement to congratulate them. 
If you would like your graduate to be listed in the bulletin, contact 
Mary Izor at mizor@hotmail.com or call 866-6032. Please include 
school and degree completed. Cap and gowns may be worn. If you 
can volunteer to help with the reception, please let Mary Izor know. 
 

John Paul's Troupe will present The Music Man on June 6 & 7 
at 7pm and June 8 at 2pm in the Chaminade Julienne High School 
Auditorium, 505 S Ludlow St, Dayton. Tickets will be available at 
the door for $10/adult, $5/student or senior, and $25/family pass. 
The theater is air-conditioned and handicap accessible. JPT is a 
high school drama group for the homeschool students who attend 
Immaculate HEART co-op at Emmanuel. For more information, 
please contact john.pauls.troupe@gmail.com. 
 

Vacation Bible School will be held at Emmanuel Church the 
week of June 24th through June 28th and is open to all children. 
You’re officially invited to spend a royal week with the King and 
Queen of Heaven and earth. Please contact Brother Matt Schaefer 
with questions at brothermatt@emmanuelcatholic.com or 228-
2013. The registration from can be found on our website. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The Commodores are coming to the Fraze Pavilion for  the Faith 
and Hope Concert benefitting Holy Trinity Parish on Wednesday, 
July 17. Tickets are available at the Fraze Fanfare Store at Town and 
Country or www.fraze.com or www.etix.com. 
 

Our Favorite Clown Will Be With Us At Our 
Trinity Sunday Celebration which is just around 
the corner – June 16. It also happens to be Father’s 
Day. What a wonderful way to celebrate all Fathers 
and Mom won’t have to cook. Bring the whole family 
to celebrate Dad and a covered dish to share. A thru J – 
Vegetable; K thru R – Salad; S thru Z – dessert. 
Beverages and main dish will be provided. Raffle 

tickets for our 50/50 drawing are now in the hands of all registered 
parishioners. There will be a drawing Monday of the early returns. 
Winner will receive a free sheet of raffle chances. The more chances 
purchased, the bigger the prize. Jim Newby received a free sheet of 
chances from the early turn-in this week.  
 
Have You Registered In The Parish? If you attend Mass at Holy 
Trinity but have not registered as a parishioner, it’s an easy and 
painless thing to do. Pick up a form from the bookcase in the back of 
church or call the parish office. 
 
Parish Pastoral Council Election will take place at both Masses 
on June 2. Included in this bulletin are bios of the nominees. It is not 
too late to get your name on the slate. Call the parish office by 
Tuesday of this week for publication next Sunday. Thank you. 
 
THANKS to all who are par ticipating in our  recycling program 
here at Holy Trinity. The green and yellow dumpster at the north end 
of Bainbridge Street is there for you to drop off catalogs, magazines, 
newspapers, junk mail, office paper, fax paper, notebooks, folders and 
cardboard. 
   Please continue to bring your aluminum beverage cans to Mass with 
you or drop them by the parish garage when you come through town. 
It would help our “Can Commissioner” a lot if you rinsed the cans 
and place them in an untied plastic grocery bag before dropping them 
off at the parish. Thank you! 
 
Have You Registered Your Kids For The African Safari—Our 
Vacation Bible School to be held June 10-14th?  
There are lots of fun activities planned for ages 4 through sixth grade. 
Register your kids, the grandkids, the neighbor kids. All are welcome. 
Call Lynda at the parish office – 228-1223. 
 
Remember Them In Your Prayers 
Please keep our elderly, sick and homebound in your prayers. 
Knowing that Trinitarians are praying for them means a lot. If you or 
a family member is going into the hospital, please call the parish 
offices and let us know. We are no longer informed by the hospitals 
of admissions. 
 
The Parish Office is closed Monday for  our  employees to enjoy 
time with their families and remember our military men and women 
who died in service to our country. 
 
 
 
 
 

EMMANUEL CHURCH HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for May 19, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:               Budget  Collection 
                                             $7,980.00            $6,322.00 
St. Vincent DePaul                                          $   632.20 
YTD excess or  (deficit):                                 $3,936.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

Generous Contributions for May 19, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:                     Budget         Collection 
                                                  $6,400.00              $4,192.30 
YTD excess or (deficit):                                        ($3,858.73) 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

Holy Trinity Church 

mailto:mizor@hotmail.com
mailto:john.pauls.troupe@gmail.com
mailto:brothermatt@emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.fraze.com
http://www.etix.com


 
 
 
 
Calling All Artists!  Maria Stein Shr ine of the Holy Relics is 
currently accepting art submission for their 9th Annual Art Show & 
Sale. Registration deadline is May 31. The detailed prospectus and 
entry form can be found on the Shrine’s website under Support the 
Ministry – 2019 Art Show. Special awards include Religious-Themed 
and People's Choice. 
 
ENLC Men’s Event  “All Teed-up for Life” at Topgolf -West 
Chester, June 15th 9: 00 am– Noon 
Men play an important role in our ministry and we want to spread the 
word. Bring a friend who may not be familiar with our life saving 
work. $50/person includes: Climate Controlled Hitting Bays in a 
Private Event Space, Exclusive Top Contender Game + 1 additional 
game of your choice, Rise and Shine Hot Breakfast, Rooftop Terrace, 
Cash Bar. Register at www.elizabethnewlife.org  or call Lori in our 
Admin office at 937-226-7414. Register today, space is limited.  
 
A free Catholic homeschool conference for  parents is scheduled 
for Saturday, June 1st at St. Peter Church in Huber Heights. Dr. Ray 
Guarendi of EWTN will be the featured speaker. Parents who are new 
to homeschooling, thinking about homeschooling, or veterans to the 
homeschooling lifestyle, will glean much from nationally recognized 
speakers and educational vendors who can help parents discern the 
best program for their students. This free one-day event begins at 
9:30am and ends at 3:30pm. Free parking and goody bag. For more 
information, visit online at www.ihmconference.org/dayton.  
 
Elizabeth’s New Life Center is seeking RN’s who are looking for a 
challenge and an opportunity to be trained in Limited Obstetrical 
Ultrasound. Please visit our website at elizabethnewlife.org and click 
on “CAREERS”. Or send your resume and cover letter to 
employment@elizabethnewlife.org. 
 
Please join us as the Christ Child Society of Dayton presents 
"Wish Upon a Star", A Spring Gala, June 1, 2019 at the Presidential 
Banquet Center, Kettering from 5:30-9:00. Gourmet bites, Cash bar, 
Raffle, Wine Pull, Gift Card Grab. Dancing to class rock band, 
BlueStone Ivory. Proceeds benefit SVDP Community Diaper Bank 
and future CCS projects. Email ccsgala2019@gmail.com. 
 
  

 
 

 

Our parish offices will be closed on Monday in observance of  
Memorial Day.  
 
Have you noticed someone hasn’t been in church lately? Or maybe 
you noticed someone who is by themselves each week at Mass and 
doesn’t really seem to know anyone. I would like to encourage you to 
reach out to these and others you share the liturgy with each week. 
You might call someone you haven’t seen for awhile and see how 
they’re doing (we have a few extra parish directories if you didn’t get 
one),  maybe they’ve been ill and having someone reach out to them 
would brighten their day. You might stop before or after Mass and 
introduce yourself to someone. Invite someone to coffee and donuts 
and spend a little time getting to know them. These little things can 
make a world of difference as we strive to build a better parish, better 
community and better world.  
 

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              
Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 
CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & 

Sheet Metal Co. 
   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 

 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 
    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 

 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 
 
  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers.  
Call the rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

 

Lucille Berning                Michael Culp             Tony Riggs  
Katie Blauser                   Mildred Gillotti          Katharine Smolik      
Shannon Boyd                 Stephanie Ludwig      Karen Thomas               
Dolores Broerman           Vanessa Padgett         Sharon Wenzel            
Mooneen Caulfield          Victors Polovskis                       

   Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

Rebekka Anders                 Morgan Konsdorf     David Musgrove 
Michael Borgert                 Cody Landers            Anthony Pelfrey 
John Carner                        Greg Marcus             Jessica Pruitt 
Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles    Alex McGarvey         Susan Varmuza   
Gary Eilers                         Zachary McIntyre     Justin Williams   
Charles Eubanks                Matthew Melvin         

Area Activities  

Generous Contributions for May 19, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:                     Collection 
                                                     $6,313.00 
Charity                                         $   437.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler  DePascale 
  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 
  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 1406, Dayton, OH 
  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 
  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 
 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 
(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

 

R. JASON HOWARD,  

ATTORNEY aT LAW 

 

WILLS, TRUSTS, ESTATES, PRoBATE, 

REAL ESTATE, & SMALL BUSINESS 

Claypool Building, Suite 304 
4130 Linden Avenue 
Dayton, Ohio 45432-3033 
Phone: 937-262-7600 
Email: rjhoward@howardlawoffices.com 

Parishioner 
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